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As Emergency Responders and utility crews make their way through our communities it is

imperative that  people stay inside and off the roads. Unneccesary travel can put you at risk

and create major obstacles for emergency services vehicles to get to those in immediate need.

Use 911 in an emergency where life/safety is threatened.  311 Online and calling 311 should be

used in all other circumstances.

http://www.nyc.gov/apps/311/

